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Some of the artifacts found in the screens on 
Friday, April 12.  Points and stone tools above 
the ruler, pottery below the ruler. 
 

Stone tools and points screened on Saturday   

April 13 

 

The crew on Saturday – working hard! 

 

Not just our PI … Dr. Jason is also our champion 

dirt tosser! 

 

 
Lenore Psencik, Charlie Aulbach and Jason 
Barrett found most of the artifacts in their 
screen on Friday including the nice point Charlie 
is holding. 
 

Hard at work identifying artifacts during a 
weekly  Lab session Monday night, April 15. 
 

Don’t be shy!!!  If you’d like to join us for this screening project, just email me at lindagorski@cs.com 
and I’ll send you directions to the site.  This is a terrific project … we are all learning so much!!! 
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